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Dear Parents/Carers,          6th January 2020 
 
Forest Schools will be starting up again each Wednesday afternoon. Please see the dates below: 
 

8th January   No Forest School (Chester Zoo visit) 
15th January   Class 4 

22nd January   Class 2 (note change) 
29th January    Class 3 
5th February   Class 1 
12th February   Class 3 

Half Term 
26th February   Class 4 
4th March   Class 2 

11th March   No Forest School 
18th March    Class 1 
25th March   Class 4 
1st April   Class 3 
 
Just a reminder that we spend most of the session outside so, your child will need to have the following items 
in school when it is their time outside. 

 waterproof coat 

 waterproof boots or wellingtons  

 old trainers 

 old joggers/tracksuit bottoms as a first layer (no jeans/denim) 

 warm socks 

 waterproof trousers 

 a water bottle 

 a pump bag to carry the items 
 

If your child is in forest school, they can come to school wearing any of these as long as they aren’t going to 
overheat! Also remember to put a change of footwear in their bag. 
 
If you have any questions please speak to me after school (Wednesday to Friday) or via email 
raynor@kingsleystjohns.co.uk 
 
Many thanks, 
Lisa Raynor 
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